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Dear Pupils/Parents 
 

We will be having our March  

Friday Film Fest this Friday   

(1st March) and you are  

ALL invited.  

 

Pupils, parents, friends and relatives are all invited to join us for the film. If 

parents would like to take the opportunity to use us as cheap child care for a 

couple of hours, as always, that’s fine too.  

 

This month, buying a raffle ticket for £2 will give you the chance of winning the  

DVD ‘Johnny English Strikes Again. The film is a PG certificate. The doors open 

at 6.30pm. Please make arrangements for the safe return of the children at the 

end of the evening – pick up at around 8.40pm. 

 

The usual snacks will be available to purchase.   

 

Hope to see you there. 

 

Friends of St Thomas More (PTA)  


